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5th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Use of masks in school – revised 
 
I apologise that my letter yesterday morning was followed by a change in guidance from the DfE. 
 
We were not aware this would happen. 
 
The guidance says that students will now be expected to wear masks in corridors and enclosed spaces 
unless eating or if there is a good reason not to. We will introduce this expectation from Monday 9th 
November. 
 
 
I hope that you will help and support us in this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


